
 
Good Morning Huskies!  
 
These are your announcements for Friday, April 21, 2017. Today we are on a six period schedule.  
 
The Adams Family will be performed by the Hampton High School Theatre Company April 26th – 29th. 
Tickets ($12 advance/$15 at the door) are on sale in the landing commons, the lobby during lunch hour 
and at Pharmasave. This show is going to be loads of fun. Don’t miss out. (4/21) 
 
Any grads interested in ordering grad clothing need to see Mrs. Richard in room 122. If there is enough 
interest a second and final order will be placed. (4/21) 
 
The next grad class coffee hour will be May 1st, the doors will open at 7 o’clock to awesome performers 
like this week’s special guest Mr. Wetmore! For interested performers, the deadline to sign up on the 
grad class bulletin board this Friday, April 21st. (4/21) 
 
Attention all travelers to England and Scotland, March Break 2018: There is a meeting on Friday, April 
21, at 12:30 in room 219 in Mrs. Donovan’s room. The meeting will be no more than 20 minutes long 
and please be on time. (4/21) 
 
Reminder that the Safe Grad video deadline is Tuesday the 25th. Please submit your video on a USB 
stick to a grad class executive or Miss Myers by the end of the day Tuesday the 25th. Help raise money 
for the awesome safe grad festivities. (4/25) 
 
Hey Grads! The biggest Frisbee game is going to be Thursday, May 4th from 3:30 – 5pm. Be there, you 
won’t want to miss the biggest Frisbee game yet. (5/4) 
 
All JV boys and Varsity Boys Rugby players MUST have their forms in to their liaisons by Friday morning 
or they will not be attending the tournaments on Friday. (4/21) 
 
Any Track and Field Athletes who still require a participation form please see Ms. Keith in the office. 
(4/21) 
 
Attention grads, grad dinner is fast approaching (June 1st) therefore it is important if you have any 
dietary restrictions or food allergies please contact one of the members of Grad Class Executive or any 
teacher advisors, of your situation. This is very important if you wish to eat at grad dinner and you 
require a special diet. (4/27) 
 
Attention all period 3 classes, and other groups who are participating in the Up-Cycle competition. The 
competition date has been postponed to working period, Tuesday, April 25th.  So take advantage of the 
extra work days for a chance to win a pizza party! 
(4/21) 
 
Could anyone helping with hair and makeup committee for The Addams Family please stop by Mrs. 
Richards room. (room 122) at morning break for a quick meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 



 


